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	Below is the latest briefing on the activity in managing the response to coronavirus (Covid-19). 
Local updates, council service changes and links to trusted sources of health guidance are published at www.inverclyde.gov.uk/coronavirus
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Funding to support GPs open on Easter holidays
The Scottish Government has announced additional funding of £15 million to be provided to GP practices to help them cope with extra pressures arising from coronavirus (COVID-19).
Around a third of the funding is intended to allow practices to remain open on Good Friday and Easter Monday if it is safe to do so – helping to alleviate pressures on out-of-hours services.
The remainder will help to cover costs of equipment, additional non-clinical staff, GP partners and locum cover for sickness leave.


Support for victims of domestic violence 

Extra funding has been announced to support the safety and well-being of women and children who are at risk of experiencing violence during the coronavirus (Covid-19).

Grants from the Scottish Government’s £350 million ‘communities fund’ have been made to Scottish Women’s Aid and Rape Crisis Scotland to ensure that access to these key support services is maintained and victims still have access to methods of reporting crimes during the crisis, including using online video platforms, text messaging and phone calls.

Scottish Women’s Aid will receive £1.35 million over six months and Rape Crisis Scotland will receive £226,309 over six months.

Scotland’s 24hr domestic abuse and forced marriage helpline is available on 0800 027 1234.

Rape Crisis Scotland Helpline is available on 08088 01 03 02. Calls to this number are free. Or email support@rapecrisisscotland.org.uk or text 07537 410027.
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